
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers        23 February 2024 

Castle in the Community Concert 

We are thrilled we are able to join together for the Castle in the Community Concert on Wednesday 27 March 

at 6:30pm in the main hall.  

This is a wonderful concert that showcases our talented musicians, our work together and the positive impact 

it has on arts and the community.  

Your child has been rehearsing for the concert and we would like to invite you to attend. The evening will 

involve performers from our choir, orchestra, woodwind group, mini orchestra, steel band, Community Steel 

Band and performances from Trull, Bishopls Hull, Bishop Henderson and Parkfield Primary schools.  

Tickets  

Tickets are £5 and will be restricted to 1 ticket per family. For example, if you have two siblings performing you 

will be eligible for 1 ticket. We are aware that not all families will be able to watch this concert live as we have 

more student performers than tickets available. 

We are planning to film the concert and can make the recording available to you after the show.  

The Castle School audience tickets are available by replying to this letter with the slip below and enclosing £5.  

NB: Tickets will go on sale on Monday 4 March at 8:30am from Student Reception. Please note these tickets 

are sold on a first come first served basis, 1 ticket per family and will not be available before this date and 

time. 

Primary schools will be allocated their ticket allowance and will sell their tickets to their students 

independently.  

Rehearsals  

There will be two rehearsals. The first on Tuesday 26 March during school hours from 9:10 - 12:30 in The 

Castle School main hall and the second on the day of the concert from 4:30pm-5:30pm, also in the school hall. 

Students will need a packed tea to eat during the after-school rehearsal. After a short break, all Castle students 

should meet in the Music Department (J6) at 6.00pm, wearing school uniform unless told otherwise. We are 

aiming to finish at 8:30pm. Please sign the form below giving permission for your child to attend, indicating if 

you require one audience ticket, enclosing £5 and return to Student Reception on Monday 4 March from 

8:30am. We look forward to seeing you on the night.  

Yours sincerely  

 
Nic Adams, Head of Arts 



 
 

 

Castle in the Community Concert – Wednesday 27 March 2024 

Please return to Student Reception from Monday 4 March 8:30am 

Tickets will go on sale on Monday 4 March at 8:30am from Student Reception. Please note these tickets are 

sold on a first come first served basis, 1 ticket per family and will not be available before this date and time.  

• I give permission for my child to attend the concert on 27 March and will organise transport home from 

the concert.  

• I require 1 ticket to watch the performance and enclose £5  

• My son/daughter will be attending the concert but I do not require an audience ticket.  

 

Student name: …………………………………………………………………………….………………… Form: …………………….  

 

Musical Group (eg choir, orchestra)................................................................ 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ……………………………………………..……………………………..……… Date: …………………… 

 

 

 


